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Dates for your Diary 

 

5th July  

 
 

10th July 

 
 

12th July 

 

 

15th July 

 

 

17th July 

 

 

18th July 

 

19th July  

 

Tuesday 3rd 

September 2019 

 

Sports morning 

(hopefully!) 
 

School Reports 

out to parents 
 

Summer Fayre 

BVS 3.30 – 5.00 

 

Parents evening 

3.30 

 

Yr 6 Leavers 

Prom 

 

New class swap  

 

Last day of term 

 

Children return 

for the Autumn 

Term 

 

 

Tag Rugby  

Representatives from Years 

Five and Six recently took 

part in a county competition.  

We are very proud to report 

back that not only did they 

win every single one of their 

games, they also displayed 

superb sportsmanship and 

were great ambassadors for 

Bradwell Village School.   

Thank you and well done!  

Athletics 

On Thursday 20th June lots of 

children from all year groups 

took part in the Interschool 

Athletic competition.  All of 

them tried their hardest and 

we are very proud of them.  

We await the results to see 

how many of them got 

through to the finals. 

Thank you to Mr Bass and Mr 

Parkinson for all their hard 

work. 

Parking outside our schools  

Please could you be aware of the dangers of parking outside Bradwell Village and Priory 

Common.  There are times where emergency services would not be able to make their way to 

the schools should the need arise.  Keep your eyes open for children running to their parents. 

ACTIVITY 5 - EXAMPLE



     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uni form 

As the weather gets 

warmer, we see an increase 

in the number of jumpers 

etc. left on the field.  Please 

could you ensure all 

clothing is labelled.                                               

                   

 

Cycling to school  

Can parents of all children 

who cycle to school 

please reinforce the safety 

issues surrounding riding in 

the road.  We would also 

prefer it if they wore 

helmets. 

Many thanks. 

 

Finally… 
 

It is with great sadness that we announce the 

departure of two highly valued members of staff 

at the end of July.   

 

Miss Lewis is leaving to pursue new adventures in 

America where she will be studying for her 

Masters.   

 

Miss Scott is leaving to take up a promoted post 

in another Milton Keynes School.   

 

Both, I know, will be sorely missed at Bradwell 

Village but we wish them the best of luck and 

hope that they come back to visit as often as they 

can.   

  


